October 15, 2023
Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update:
1. Want to start out this week’s message with a big shout out and hearty congratulations to our very own Candice Metcalf, who was named Assistant Principal of the Year by the Pinellas County School District for all grade levels. Ms. Metcalf was honored in a special ceremony with all the seniors she supervises and her family. Ms. Metcalf will now compete for Assistant Principal of the year for the state of Florida 
0. In the last calendar year Hollins High School has had their SRO, Deputy Livernois recognized as Deputy of the Year
0. Our Robotics team won the state championship and qualified for the world championships
0. And now, Ms. Metcalf is awarded this prestigious honor
0. We have a great school and a great student body – and we are so appreciative of our parents and families that support our school and their students. Thankyou
0. Go ROYALS
1. A reminder that there is no school for students on Monday October 16, as our teachers and staff prepare and get ready for a fantastic quarter two – We’ll catch our breath and get ready to stay after it!
1. Quarter two ended this past Friday and grades are to be finalized by Friday October 20th at 4 pm. Report cards will not be distributed but will be accessible for viewing in Portal
1. PSAT/SAT testing took place on Wednesday, and despite nationwide technological issues with the PSAT platform, our students and staff hung in there, stayed strong and completed this important assessment. Nearly all our students came prepared with their laptops and chargers – thank you parents and guardians for your assistance
1. Homecoming tickets will remain on sale this week until they are sold out. We have sold over half the allotted tickets this week. Tickets are $50 per person and will be sold in the courtyard at lunch. Students need to have all obligations cleared or paid for, and no more than five unexcused absences
1. Homecoming dance is Saturday October 21st at Ruth Ecker Hall at 7 pm. The dance ends at 10 pm and we are asking parents and guardians to ensure that all students are picked up no later than 10:30 pm. Thankyou
1. Students will be participating in a variety of fun activities this week for homecoming, culminating with our home football game Friday October 20th at 7:30 pm. Tickets available for the game and all sporting events at gofan.co
1. Tuesday October 24 we will be hosting a parent/student support night for 9th, 11th, and 12th grade parents at 6 pm, where we will provide global and specific supports and information to assist you and your student to success. Food and drink will be served by our Culinary Academy for your enjoyment
Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits!
See you at the Top

